
Bylaws Revised and Approved at AGM 
At our recent Annual General Meeting, members approved significant revisions to our Bylaws. 
As introduced during the 2024 Regional Gatherings, this direction involved incorporating key 
elements from our Articles of Governance directly into the Bylaws—no longer simply as an 
appendix. 

These updates reflect our continued commitment to strong, transparent, and effective leadership. 

What’s New? 

The revised Bylaws now include: 
• Membership-related content: covenant, privileges, responsibilities, reporting, and 

discipline 
• Annual General Meetings: confirmed to be held every year 
• President’s Term: now clearly defined as up to four years 

These changes provide a stronger governance foundation and empower the National Team and 
National Board to lead with greater clarity and purpose. 

📄  To read the full, approved Bylaws, [click here]. 


